
To students in BEng curriculum year 1 who have taken course(s) offered by Department of Computer 

Science, students in the BEng(EngSc) curriculum majoring in Computing & Data Analytics, and all 

students in the BEng(CompSc), BEng(CE), BBA(IS) curricula,  

 

In order to facilitate the planning of course offerings in the academic year 2017-18, the department will 

conduct a course selection survey from 3rd to 10th April.  If you planned to take any course(s) offered by 

Department of Computer Science in the coming academic year, please spare a few minutes to fill in an 

online survey form at:  

 

https://intranet.cs.hku.hk/enrollmentsurvey_hkucas/  

 

If you do not intend to take any course offed by the department, please submit a blank form. The 

statistics collected from this survey will help the department in deciding which courses to be offered in 

the coming academic years.  It will also assist the department in determining staff resource allocation 

and time tabling. Hence, we need your help to provide realistic information.  Besides, please observe the 

pre-requisite requirements of each course before making your choice.  

 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 10th April 2017  

 

Regards.  

Prof. Wenping Wang  

Head of Department of Computer Science 

https://intranet.cs.hku.hk/enrollmentsurvey_hkucas/

